
   

 

 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

BUNKER SURCHARGE REVIEW 

 

New Zealand Papua New Guinea Trade 

 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line wish to advise customers of the following changes to our Bunker 

Surcharge as declared in our Papua New Guinea tariff.  

 

 

Due to the trend in the price of bunker fuel over the last 12 months, the BAF will 

increase as follows: 

 

 

Current BAF 55.49% 

 

Revised BAF 60.20% 

 

 

The revised BAF Surcharge will apply for al consignments showing a bill of lading 

date of 1 April2018 or late, on all services from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea. 

 

 

If customers have any questions or require clarification of these adjustments, please 

contact our Auckland office or your local Pacific Forum Line agent.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Pacific Forum Line  

 

27 February 2018 

 

www.pacificforumline.com  

Phone +64 9 2552500 

 


